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THE BANCROFT CITY PICNIC 

Mark your calendars it is time again for the Bancroft City Picnic.  This year the 

picnic will be held Saturday September 24 from 4-6 pm.  The rain date will be 

Sunday September 25.  The food will once again be catered by Marks Feed Store.  

Anyone wishing to bring their favorite dish is welcome to do so.  The picnic will 

be held on the lower cul-de-sac 2300 block of Tavener.  Residents are asked to 

bring a folding chair for their personal use.  We are asking if anyone has a card 

table or folding table to donate for serving food.  Also anyone who can help with 

face painting is asked to donate their talent.  Please call any Commissioner with 

any donations mentioned above or suggestions.  Lyndon Fire Department will be 

there with a fire truck and Chief Yeager will be there with his police car.  We will 

also have other activities for 

children.  Look for more 

information next month. 

 
CITY COMMISSION 

ELECTION 

All elected positions of the 

Bancroft City Commission will 

appear on the November 

election ballot (four commissioners and mayor). Residents wishing to seek election to 

these positions are welcome to do so by filing for election at the Jefferson County 

Election Center, 810 Barrett Avenue. The filing deadline is August 9th. 
TIPS FROM CHIEF YEAGER 

 
If you are planning a trip this summer, it is important to let Chief Yeager know as soon as 
possible.  You may simply email Chief Yeager at chief@cityofbancroft.org with the 
following important information.  Name, address, emergency phone numbers, is anyone 
supposed to be there while you are away, when you are leaving and when you plan to 
return.  Emailing this information saves paper and makes it easier for residents as well.  
If you do not have access to email or would prefer to fill out the house watch form, just 
contact Clerk Tuthill or Chief Yeager for the appropriate house watch form to be 
completed and returned. 

 
New to Bancroft?  Please let Clerk  
Tuthill know and she will add you to 
the directory and email list.   
We would also like to welcome you  
in the newsletter. 
 
 

CITY OF BANCROFT 
COMMISSION 

 
MAYOR 

Jeff Magers 
502-762-4334 

mayor@cityofbancroft.org 
police@cityofbancroft.org  

 
COMMISSIONERS 
Mary Jude Constable 

423-1559 
   publicservices@cityofbancroft.org 

 
Bryan Berman 

419-8840 
   maintenance@cityofbancroft.org 

 
Matthew Tungate 

262-8658 
  communications@cityofbancroft.org 

 
Edwin Evers 

finance@cityofbancroft.org 
937-470-7384 

 
TREASURER 
Arnold Shaikun 

426-6452 
treasurer@cityofbancroft.org 

 
CITY CLERK 

Shannon Tuthill 
240-8491 

                clerk@cityofbancroft.org 
 

POLICE CHIEF 
Anthony Yeager 

chief@cityofbancroft.org 
 

ATTORNEY 
Schiller, Osbourn, Barnes 

 & Maloney 
 

WEBSITE 
www.cityofbancroft.org   

 
JOIN US ON FACEBOOK! 

 

    NEXT TOWN MEETING 

7:00 PM August 11, 2016 

Episcopal Church Home 

7504 Westport Road 

All residents are welcome. 

City of Bancroft 
P.O. Box 22401 

Louisville, KY 40252 

RUMPKE 
There will be no garbage pickup on Labor Day, 9/5, 
pickup will be Tuesday 9/6.  Recycling collection 
days for August and September are Mondays 8/8, 
8/22, 9/6 and 9/19.  Yard debris will be picked 
every Monday as well.  Please note that Rumpke 
will no longer pick up yard debris left in plastic 
bags.   Any questions, contact Rumpke at 568-3800 

 IT’S BACK TO SCHOOL TIME! 

School will be starting very soon.  Please be mindful 

of the children coming and going from bus stops. 

Also watch out for walkers and joggers and please 

remember the speed limit in Bancroft is 25 mph. 

mailto:chief@cityofbancroft.org
mailto:mayor@cityofbancroft.org
http://www.cityofbancroft.org/

